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FCC MaU Room 

Friday, October 16, 2015 

RE: MB Docket No. 15-149 

Tom Wheeler 
Chairman 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

Dear Chairman Wheeler, 

The East Parker County Chamber of Commerce wishes to extend its support for the proposed 
cable broadband company New Charter. Our chamber works to encourage economic growth in our 
community. We rely on our members and other partners to invest in our region's Mure. We believe 
New Charter would benefit our members through a commitment to the latest technology and 
affordable prices. 

New Charter would bring together Charter Communications, Time Warner Cable and Bright House 
Networks. The merger proposal shows clearly how New Charter would adopt the best products and 
practices of each company, assuring customers would gain from a tested and winning formula. 

New Charter would appeal to consumers of all needs. It would provide a variety of broadband 
speeds so customers can choose the right fit for their business or home. New Charter would 
provide high-quality streaming from fiber-optic networks where available. It understands the benefit 
of this technology, and would Invest In commercial and residential networks in order to bring it to 
more customers. New Charter would also Invest In in-home and out-of-home WiFi hotspots so that 
customers could take their reliable connection with them on the go. Each of these products would 
help businesses to function efficiently and encourage greater investment. 

We are pleased to support New Charter and believe it would benefit all our members. We ask that 
you approve the merger. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Flowers, CCE, IOM 
President 
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